

Rhian Jones

By email to: request-99025-aed9c0ef@whatdotheyknow.com

6 January 2012

Dear Rhian Jones

## FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST

Thank you for your emails dated 4 January 2012 where you requested certain information about Dartmouth Academy and Aldborough E-ACT Free School.

The request was received by E-ACT on 4 January 2012, which we are now processing. Please note that we are permitted to respond either by (1) the 20th working day following receipt of the FOIA request, disregarding any working day which is a school holiday; or (2) the 60th working day following the date of receipt in school holidays.

We will respond before the appropriate date.

Yours sincerely

Christopher Balderstone

Director of Legal Services and Company Secretary

For and on Behalf of E-ACT

Baldt